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Thunderbird Flier 
School to Home Newsletter 

Always Forward! 

Principal’s Message 

Hello Thunderbirds! 

I am extremely proud of all our students this semester! In 
the month of October, a group of stellar students were 
recognized by their math teachers at a luncheon for 
showing good character on campus.  I am grateful and 
proud that I get to work with and serve these amazing 
young future leaders each and every day!  

A partnership between the school and home is an im-
portant ingredient to the success of your student’s 
achievement. Parents/Guardians, I encourage you to 
reach out to any of your child’s teachers, academic coun-
selor, or administration if you have any questions or con-
cerns about the progress of your child. We value our 
partnership with you!  

 

Thank you, 

May Moua                                           

Principal 

November NO School Days:    

Friday, November 10th in Honor of Veteran’s Day—  
No School 

November 20th—November 24th Thanksgiving 
Break—No School 
 

   
Short Notes 
 
Sun. November 5th  Daylight Saving time 
ends.  Move clocks back 1 hour. 

Semester 1: 12 week grading period ends Friday, 
November 10th. Progress reports will be available to 
view on Parent Connect, November 15th. 

Can we REACH YOU in case of an EMERGENCY? 

Have you moved?  If so, you MUST bring in your new 

proof of residency to the school! PG&E bill, water 

bill, rental agreement or paycheck stub with new 

address works great!  You can also email your new 

proof of residency to: brendatoney@cusd.com.  

Please update any new phone numbers through par-

ent connect or with Brenda Toney at Kastner in the 

main office for emergency purposes.  

 

 

Cultural Corner 

The month of November is Na-

tive American Heritage Month, 

and is a time to celebrate rich 

and diverse cultures, traditions,        

and histories and to 

acknowledge the important contributions of  Native peo-

ple. CUSD held a Native American Student Success 

Conference on November 1, 2023 at Clark Intermediate. 

Heritage Month is also an opportune time to educate the 

general public about tribes, to raise a general awareness 

about the unique challenges Native people have faced 

both historically and in the present, and the ways in 

which tribal citizens have worked to conquer these chal-

lenges.  


